The Department of Psychiatry at Rush University Medical Center is seeking a Board Certified/Board Eligible Psychiatrist to anchor a program in Geriatric Psychiatry. 
The successful candidate will initiate and/or continue their own research in geriatric psychiatry as well as collaborate with researchers in this area across the medical center including those in Geriatric Medicine and the Alzheimer’s Research Center. He or she will be a dynamic individual who will work with multidisciplinary colleagues to provide clinical care and consultation for the elderly in both the outpatient and specialty inpatient setting. The position will provide the candidate with opportunities to teach colleagues, residents, medical students and other trainees. Academic rank will be at the Assistant to Full Professor level depending on qualifications with salary commensurate with experience.  
Interested individuals should send a CV and letter of interest to:
Mark H. Pollack, M.D., 
Chairman, Department of Psychiatry, 
Rush University Medical Center  
mark_pollack@rush.edu


